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MEMO 

 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM:    John A. Haila, Mayor 

DATE:    May 16, 2023 

SUBJECT: Iowa State University Student Government Appointees to Ames Transit  

  Agency Board of Trustees  

 

Due to expirations of Iowa State University (ISU) Student Government terms on the 

Ames Transit Agency Board of Trustees, the City Council needs to confirm 

appointments to fill these vacancies. I have been notified that Jian Janes has been 

selected by the ISU Student Government to serve as the ISU Student Government 

Senator on the Board, and Emily Roberts has been selected by the President of the 

Student Government to serve as the ISU Student Government Representative on the 

Board.  

 

Therefore, I recommend that the City Council confirm the appointment of Jian Janes 

and Emily Roberts to the Ames Transit Agency Board of Trustees for a one-year term 

beginning May 15, 2023.  
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